
State Water Holding Polish Waters 
Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk 
ul. ks. Franciszka Rogaczewskiego 9/19, 80-804 Gdańsk 
T. +48 58 326 1888 • F. +48 58 326 18 89 • E. gdansk@wody.gov.pl 

www.wodypolskie.gov.pl 

 

 

Gdańsk, July 14, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.41.2023.AŁ 
    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 41/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 2625 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022,  

item 1097, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

on July 22, 2023, an event on the water will be held entitled: "Dragon Boat Races - Siege of Malbork 2023". 

The venue for the event will be the Nogat River from km 18+200 to km 19+200 of the navigable waterway, 

i.e. between the road bridge and the footbridge. The competition will take place from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

For the duration of the event, Navigation signs A.1: "No Passage" in the section where the event is taking place 

will be displayed.   

 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise extreme caution and comply with the regulations. 

 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are posted on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 

https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/

